


cameras compliance, handcuffing procedures, de-escalation, and stop/search procedures.
A good model for a public searchable solution is the City of Oakland:
https://www.oaklandca.gov/topics/sb-1421-police-personnel-records. Also we have
Open Data Petaluma that at a bare minimum can house data sets.

-------
-- > Work Plan Related
-------

(5) The IPA workplan does not mention any focus on policies regarding hiring of police
officers. The role of the IPA as stated in the Annual Report includes "Audits of Policies and
Training." Hiring policy is key to safe and effective policing. Petaluma is currently evaluating
applications for the Police Chief position, it would seem this would be a very valuable role for
the IPA and critical at this particular moment.

(6) Establish a clear timeline to create the PSAG. Page 1 of the Work Plan indicates the
PSAG will be established in the first quarter 2024, which would be in the next 3-4 weeks.
However page 8 of the IPA Annual Report indicates only that meetings with the community
would happen "in the upcoming months"

(7) Add to the Work Plan training on new CA laws effective January 1 2024, particularly
those focusing on hate crimes. For instance, AB 2282 expands the definition of hate symbols
to include any that intend "to terrorize another person"  The bill also speaks to the need to
address hate crimes with symbols against certain minority groups. Petaluma minority
communities have been subject to repeated hate attacks, and hate attacks are historically high
and rising fast. 

(8) Add to the Work Plan reviewing Dispatch, Including the referral workflow to the
SAFE Team. National research shared in prior public comment shows that incident severity is
unnecessarily magnified at police dispatch, resulting in less safe encounters for both police
and residents. Therefore dispatch is a crucial early system to review. For one specific related
workflow issue, it remains difficult to impossible for callers to directly access the SAFE team
on request - as of March 2024 police dispatch still requires callers to divulge information prior
to reaching SAFE. This is despite numerous attempts by the former and current interim Chief
of Police to remedy this situation.

(9) Improve the Online Multilingual/Accessible Complaint Submission. Currently, the IPA
created complaint submission website uses machine translation technology, which is a poor
substitute for human translation. 

The City of Petaluma should identify certain resources such as incident reporting as
"vital" and requiring human translation due to the critical nature of the information. 
Submitting an online complaint to the IPA
(https://www.petalumapoliceauditor.org/contact-us) uses black text input on dark blue
text input boxes, which is nearly impossible to read and is a Level A (highest priority)
accessibility violation per WCAG - see
https://www.w3.org/WAI/WCAG21/Understanding/use-of-color.The indication that the
"email" field is required is nearly invisible. There is also a confusing "lets chat" option
in the bottom right that leads to the San Leandro IPA.

Thank you for your work to improve transparency and accountability in local policing. 



- Eric

-- 
-----------------------------------------
Eric Leland (he/him)
Petaluma, CA




